Sample Letter to the Editor

Name and Title

Department Name

Address

Date

Dear Editor:

In a [insert date here] article in the [insert publication here], it was reported that [briefly insert particular details from the article here].
Recent firefighter arson incidents have shaken the community and have cast doubt over the fire department. The thought of firefighters setting fires is profoundly upsetting and goes against everything believed to be true about the fire service. Please understand that these actions are equally appalling to the vast majority of firefighters.

There are over one million firefighters in the United States. It is important to remember that almost all firefighters serve honorably and are dedicated to protecting others. Unfortunately, the actions of a few tarnishes the reputation of the entire fire service.

The recent firefighter arson incidents are tragic and deeply regrettable. The fire service and this department will not tolerate these unconscionable acts. The [department name here] will take the necessary steps to prevent any future firefighter arson incidents. We understand that these incidents have severely damaged the bond between the fire department and the community, and we will work tirelessly to rebuild that relationship.

The [department name here] is committed to serving the citizens of this community. The individual(s) responsible for this breach of trust do not represent the department or the fire service as a whole. We will learn from these lessons and move forward.

Sincerely,

Name and Title
